Department < f Ensrgy
Albuguerque Operations Office
P.0. Box 5400
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87115

SEP 2 6 I

Mr. Paul H. Lohaus

Branch Chief, Operations Branch

Division of Low-Level Waste
Management & Decommiseicning

Office of Nuclear Materials Safety
and Safeguards

Mail Stop 5~E-4

U.5. Nuclear Regulatory Commiesion

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Lohaus:

Enclosed is a copy of the Albuquerque Operations Manual, Section 9.2.10,
which provides guidance for performing close-out inspections of
construction activities at Uranium Mill Tailing Remedial Action sites.
The document is provided in response to your letter dated

August 23, 1990, Our proposal for conducting close-out inspections,

submitted to R, Hall in a letter dated June 6, 1990, is now superseded Ly
the enclosed nanugl,

Should you have any questions, please contact Milt Scoutaris of my staff
at FTS b5-45-5630.,

Sincerely,

Mark L. Mat¢thews

Project Manage:

Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action
Project Office

Enclosure

cc w/enclosure:

F. Bosiljevac, UMTRA
C. Smythe, UMTRA

M. Scoutaris, UMTRA
M. Abrams, UMTRA

B. Bearden, JEG
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